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AEPC/HO/SG/R&PA/2022 
21st February, 2022                      
  
Dear Members, 
  

Subject:        Block your Date :   - A Post Budget Webinar – “Make in India for the 
World” on 3rd March 2022 

                               - Special Address by Hon’ble Prime Minister, Shri Narendra Modi 
  
The Government of India is organizing A Post Budget Webinar – “Make in India on 3rd March 2022.  The 
objective of the Webinar is to discuss the various provisions of Union Budget 2022-23 and synergize 
them with the various initiatives taken so far by the Govt in multiple sectors and to create a sense of 
ownership by all stakeholders in its implementation. 
  
2.        The webinar  will have a Special Address by Hon’ble Prime Minister besides 
detailed presentation of Budget provisions and expected outcomes.  
  
3.         The webinar will also have  by breakout sessions on the following  themes : 
  
a)  Paradigm Shift in Manufacturing in India (with Focus on PLI Scheme for India as Manufacturing hub) 
with DPIIT as lead Ministry  
 
b) Realising India’s Trillion Dollar Goal in Exports (with Focus on Growth, Manufacturing and 
Employment) with Department of Commerce as lead Department  
 
c) MSME as the growth engine for employment with MSME as the lead Ministry 
 
d) A session on “Realizing India’s Trillion Dollar Goal in Export” proposes to address issues in key 
sectors including Textiles, Additive Manufacturing and Robotic.  
  
All Break-out Sessions are expected to lead to an Action Plan with timelines for the way forward, along 
with a monitoring framework, keeping in mind the announcements of the Union Budget. 
  
Given the importance of the topics to be covered in the Webinar, to be attended by senior 
representatives of DGFT and Ministry of Commerce, we invite you to join this webinar and benefit from 
the discussion on Budget.  
  

You may register yourself at the Registration Link  https://forms.gle/ovS6gm7AvECQBWG28. 
 
Please register yourself by 25th February 2022. 
            
With warm regards, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr. L.B. Singhal 
Secretary General 
 

https://forms.gle/ovS6gm7AvECQBWG28

